
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BAINBRIDGE 

TOWNSHIP 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 

Bainbridge Township will conduct a Public 

Accuracy test for the April 17, 2017 Benton 

Harbor School Special Election on May 2, 

2017 at  

4:00 p.m. at the Bainbridge Township Hall 

7315 Territorial Road, Watervliet, 

Michigan. 

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to 

demonstrate that the program and computer 

that will be used to tabulate the results of the 

primary election, counts the votes in the 

manner prescribed by law. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 


